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s RECREATION

To: Honorable Town Council
From: Warren Rensehausen, CPRP
Director
Bristol Parks and Recreation Department

Date: December 27, 2023

Re: Request from RWU Students for Beach entry building replacement

The RWU student group Freedom by Design would like to give you a presentation on
replacing the current shed that we use to collect beach fees with,

These students are part of a Design-build organization under the American Institute of
Architecture.

They have been working on this project for a few months now and are ready for the
next stage , but would like to make this presentation to the Council.

Respectfully,
(D arren Rensehausen
TOWN COUNCIL
JAN 17 2024
MEETING
Quinta Gamelin Community Center (401) 253-1611

101 Asylum Road, Bristol RI 02809 Mail: 10 Court St




Subject: Letter for Town Council

Caution: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and
know the content is safe. When in doubt, contact your IT Department

Hello,

Here is the letter for the Town Council, sorry for the late response | have been very busy with wrapping up finals. If you can, please send over the
rendering of the performance stage. Also when would | need to send over the program for the Town Council meeting on the 17th? Let me know and
happy holidays!

Dear Town Council,

My name is Dominic Cavallo and | am the Director of Freedom By Design at Roger Williams University. Freedom By Design (FBD) is a design-build
organization under the American Institute of Architecture Students. Our mission is to encourage students to serve their communities by addressing
issues with design solutions. FBD provides real-world experience through working with clients, learning from local licensed architects and contractors,
and experiencing the practical impacts of architecture and design. We are currently working directly with the Bristol Parks and Recreation Department to
design and build a new entry checkpoint at the Bristol Town Beach and Sports Complex. The new checkpoint will address issues such as providing safety
for the workers operating the structure, update and incorporate bilingual signage as a heavy Hispanic and Latino population visit this area, establish
passive strategies such as shading and cooling devices for the workers in the warmer months, designing a larger footprint for storage, and creating an
aesthetically pleasing structure that also contextualizes with the surrounding features. My fellow associates and | are looking forward to meeting with
you all and hearing your feedback on this exciting project. Wish you all a happy holiday!

Sincerely,
Dominic Cavallo
AIAS RWU Freedom By Design Director

Dominic Cavallo | AIAS RWU Freedom By Design Chair

Student of Architecture
Roger Williams University

1 Old Ferry Rd

Bristol, RI 02809



